EMBASSY OF INDIA
TOKYO

Tok/Com/2260/14/18 November 8, 2019

TENDER NOTICE

The Embassy of India, Tokyo is pleased to inform that a “Kerala State —
Investment Promotion Seminar” is being organized on November 28, 2019 at
1000 — 1230 hrs at the Embassy of India in Tokyo, Japan.

In this regard, the Embassy of India, Tokyo would like to invite bids for “High
Level Simultaneous interpretation services (English & Japanese) (100
receivers)” from reputed companies for the above mentioned seminar.

Interested parties may submit their bids by e-mail to com4.tokyo@mea.gov.in on
or before November 15, 2019 (Friday).

Contact Details:
ASO (Economic & Commercial) Wing:
E-mail: com4.tokyo@mea.gov.in
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